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When you subsidize something you get more of it.  I strongly oppose the spending of 

more public money to subsidize non-citizens use of Oregon's public institutions.  

Democrats continually claim that there is not enough public money allocated to 

educate the students in Oregon and yet they want to offer reduced tuition education 

to non-citizens of America.  Claiming this is only for those claiming asylum is failing to 

tell the entire  story.  Most people in the US illegally have claimed political 

persecution and requested asylum and under Biden, it was not even verified.  So this 

bill will create a huge magnet drawing a steady stream of non-citizens into OR for a 

reduced tuition public college education. 


